

## **Metro Cities News**

June 27, 2025

## **2025 Metro Cities Policy Committees**

Metro Cities 2025 policy committee process begins in July. Participation is open to member city elected officials and staff. Committee descriptions and dates are on the <u>website</u>. Please be sure to <u>sign up</u> for the committee(s) you wish to attend. This will help us keep rosters accurate. We look forward to seeing you this summer!

**Metro Cities News** is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.

If you'd like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email <a href="mailto:newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org">newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org</a> and provide the following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you!